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1.0 INTRODUCTION 

 

1.1 This report format and frequency for these reports were agreed as part of the 
previous Council. The purpose of the report is to provide a general update on 

key activities of the Service over recent months and to enable a discussion on 
key, high level topics and projects. As part of developing future committee 

structure and workplans the purpose and effectiveness of this standing item 
should be reviewed.  

 

1.2 As part of the normal course of business we provide all members with regular 
weekly briefings on topical projects and ongoing service delivery. We have been 

doing this weekly for over 60 editions now and these prove to be a useful tool for 
regular service updates. They are all available as part of the wider resource 
portal on the Member Zone system which also includes specific topic briefing 

sheets and key policy documents. We are also in the process of developing a 
seminar programme on specific topics which we are hoping to make as 

interactive as possible with various site visits.   
   
 
2.0 RECOMMENDATIONS 
 

2.1 It is recommended that the Area Committee note and consider the contents of this 
report and its purpose/value as a standing item on the agenda given that all the 
information contained is otherwise accessible.   

 
 
3.0 DETAIL 
 
 COVID Absence/Resource Availability 

 

3.1 For the period of the previous report two reports in March then June absence 

rates as a result of self-isolation requirements remained high in the case of the 
former report and tapered down more in line with pre-COVID trends in the latter 
report. This remains largely the case, and absence levels continue to be in line 

with pre-COVID trends, although there do remain a few isolated absences 
attributed to COVID, the overwhelming percentage of absences are non-COVID 



 

related 

/roads-capital-programme-0
/winter-roads


 

reported to EDI in June and is available 

/moderngov/documents/s185980/ROADS%20AND%20INFRASTRUCTURE%20PROJECTS%20EXTERNALLY%20FUNDED%20APPENDIX%202.pdf
/trafficorders


 

3.13 At the time of writing the above event has not yet been arranged but it is expected 
it will have been by the time of the committee meeting and a verbal update can 

be provided at the meeting.  
 

 
 
 
4.0 CONCLUSION 
 

4.1 This report provides a general update to local members on recent Roads and 
Infrastructure activities. 

 

 
5.0 IMPLICATIONS 

 

5.1 Policy – various policies referred to within the body of the report 
 

5.2 Financial –




